
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

December 1, 2021 

 

The Redbook Committee is finalizing its initial review of the Kent School’s revised Bylaws and 

plans to send feedback to Kent before winter break.  

 

Additionally, the Redbook Committee has started reviewing revisions to the SPHIS Bylaws and 

the A&S Personnel Policy. These revisions are smaller in scope than the Kent School revisions, 

and we hope to respond to the units before or just after winter break.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair   


